

Calling all Year 2 Parents!

Do you want the chance to see what life is like in Ysgol Maes Owen on a normal school day?

Then why not come along to our....

Year 2 Parents Pop In

on Monday October 21st

9:00am in the Nurture Room











Come and meet Mrs Foulkes (Headteacher), Mrs Wilkinson (Deputy Head), Miss Pye (Head of Lower School) and our Nurture Team.

Take a look around, see pupil's work, have a coffee and a chat Find out about "Jumping Into The Juniors" – our Transition programme

Call into the school office for further details – we look forward to meeting you